Town of Veazie Planning Board
Minutes of January 29, 2018

Members Present: Chairman Don MacKay, Andy Brown, Tony Cappuccio, Karen Walker and
Ravi Chilumula

Others present: Kevin Tilton, Cathy Tilton, Scott Braley, Fred Marshail, Tom Davis, Paul Messer,
Paul Dupuis, Chris Bagley, Linda Swackhamer, and Mark Leonard.

Call to Order: Chairman MacKay called the regular meeting to order at 6:31 p.m. The Board had
a quorum.

Approval of minutes — Approval of December 18, 2017 minutes, motion to approve minutes by
Karen Walker and seconded by Tony Cappuccio. Discussion: None. The motion passed 3 to 0
with 2 abstentions

Old Business
None
New Business

Piymouth Engineering, Inc. Representing Davis Acres LLC

Sketch Plan Review for proposed 29 duplex units & 14 building lots

The Planning Board classified the proposed subdivision as major and considered it all
cluster housing. The Planning Board determined a site walk was not necessary. The
proposed subdivision is located in the R1 & R3 zone.

Other Business
Phil Ruck provided members with storm water handout
Next meeting is scheduled March 5, 2018.

Adjourn: The meeting adjourned at 7:55pm. Respectfully submitted,

John Larson

Code Enforcement Officer



